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May 11, 2022 
 

VIA E-MAIL 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
 Re: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 
  Docket No. DE 20-092; Compliance Tariffs 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 On April 29, 2022 in the above referenced proceeding, the New Hampshire Public 
Utilities Commission (“Commission”) issued Order No. 26,621. In compliance with that 
Order, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES”) submits the following tariff page, in clean 
and redline format. UES respectfully requests the Commission approve the following 
tariff page effective May 1, 2022: 
 
NHPUC No. 3 – Electric Delivery, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 
Second Revised Page 68B, Calculation of the Systems Benefit Charge 
 
Please note, the Company filed a Summary of System Delivery Service Rates and 
Summary of Low-Income Electric Assistance Program Discounts reflecting the changes 
to the Systems Benefit Charge, as well as other charges, on May 9, 2022 in Docket DE 
19-043. 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
      Sincerely,     

      
      Patrick Taylor 
      Chief Regulatory Counsel    
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Service List 


